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Journeying Together in Christ 

7 February 2024  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day - Thursday 7 March 2024 

 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7 March 2024 and we will be celebrating our love of books 

across the school. Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite BOOK 

character if they would like to. 

 

Choosing their favourite book from home or school, we are also asking children to be ready to 

share with their class why their chosen book is their favourite. If it is a book from home, they 

can bring it in on this day. They may also choose to talk about a book which they have read 

before but they no longer have at home. 

 

In addition to this, each class will focus on a popular author and carry out some fun activities 

based on their books.  

 

EYFS Julia Donaldson 

Y1 Judith Kerr 

Y2 Anthony Browne  

Y3 Francesca Simon 

Y4  David Wiesner 

Y5 Aaron Becker 

Y6 Shaun Tan 

 

Don’t forget to use your free £1 book token which will be given out on the day. The book token 

can go towards the cost of a more expensive book or pay for a book from a fantastic selection 

specifically written for World Book Day (RRP £1).   

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Langlois 

The Reading Team 
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